

May 2018

Dear parent/carer

In line with GDPR and protection of your child, it has been decided to change the way payments for trips, books, music lessons, summer school and transport are made to school.

From September 2018, payment will only be accepted through the WisePay via the school website. The school will not accepted payment via cash or cheques for the above items.

In preparation for September, please ensure you have your logon details and can access Wisepay. If you are having problems please call the finance department who will help you.

Best regards

Mr Meekin **School Business Manager** 

## **SHEVINGTON HIGH SCHOOL**

Headteacher: Mr J Grant Shevington Lane, Shevington, Wigan WN6 8AB Tel: 01257 400990

Website: www.shevingtonhigh.org.uk Email: enquiries@shevingtonhigh.org.uk



